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DIRECTION NO. 5 
 
As per several news reports on 7th March 2017, it seems that there was an altercation 
between the coach of the Delhi team, Mr. Bhaskar Pillai and Mr. Gautam Gambhir. 
 
After meeting with both the concerned persons on 10th March 2017, I believe it is in 
the interest of cricket that an inquiry be instituted to look into this matter. The 
following persons are being entrusted with this task: 
 

1. Mr. Madan Lal, Chairman 
2. Ambassador Rajendra S. Rathore 
3. Advocate (Ms.) Soni Singh 

 
I request the committee to complete the inquiry within 2 weeks from the date of this 
direction and submit a report with their findings and recommendations. 
 
 
Justice Vikramajit Sen 
Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
 


